The Jersey Lifeboat Association

Senator lan Gorst

Chief Minister of Jersey
Cyril Le Marquand House
St Helier

JE4 8QT

10t February 2018

Dear lan,

Thank you for your letter of the 2nd February 2018 advising of the commissioning of a
report.

| did endeavour to obtain clarification of the structure of this investigation but was
advised on the 8t February 2018 by the Economic Development, Tourism, Sport and
Culture Department, States of Jersey the following:

“| am grateful for your interest in this matter however this exercise focusses on past
events which pre-date the JLA."

Members of the Jersey Lifeboat Association shall therefore no take part in the review as
requested.

In respect of the other points raised | regret that it is too early for us to comment.

Yours sincerely,






